
 

Community Consultation Meeting: 

Proposed Condominium Development at 5, 7 & 9 Dale Ave. 

 

Nov. 6, 2017, 7-9 p.m. 

Church of St. Simon-the-Apostle, 525 Bloor Street East 

 

The South Rosedale Residents’ Association (SRRA) will host a community consultation meeting 

on the proposed Dale Ave. condominium development. 

 

The purpose of the meeting is to gather community input and opinions on the revised plans for 

the proposed development, as submitted to the City of Toronto, in advance of an SRRA Board 

decision on a response to the proposal. Pursuant to a motion passed by the SRRA Board of 

Directors calling for the community consultation, information related to the proposal will be 

shared with members at the meeting. 

 

Meeting Agenda 

 

Presentations (approx. 1 hour) 

• Introductory remarks (SRRA) 

• Presentation of the revised proposal (development team) 

• Report of the SRRA’s Dale Development Subcommittee (SRRA) 

• Community group presentation (MyRosedaleNeighbourhood) 

 

Community Comments/Q&A (community members – approx. 1 hour) 

 

Information on the development proposal is available via the SRRA website at 

www.southrosedale.org. Community members will also have an opportunity to provide 

comments by email following the meeting. Further information will be provided at the meeting 

and on the website immediately afterward. 

 

We look forward to hearing your comments on Nov. 6! 


